
       We are looking for adults with  
 Mild Cognitive Impairment (MCI)  
 to participate in a research study

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The NCFC Study 

is interested in learning 
about brain structure and 

function related to financial 
capacity in individuals with 
MCI and those who have 
normal cognitive changes 

related to aging. This 
research may lead to better 

identification, prediction, 
and prevention of financial 

problems in aging.

To learn more about this study or to see if you qualify, call the 
Johns Hopkins Memory and Alzheimer’s Treatment Center: 

410-550-7385 

Principal Investigator: Milap Nowrangi, M.D.     Protocol number: IRB00129816 
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